DONNA L. BRAUN City Clerk-Treasurer dbraun@northtonawanda.org

> Lori Swartz Assistant City Clerk

Denise Proefrock Assistant City Treasurer

City of North Tonawanda

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK - TREASURER
VITAL STATISTICS
CITY HALL
216 PAYNE AVENUE
NORTH TONAWANDA, N.Y. 14120

Treasurer's Office: (716) 695-8575 Clerk's Office: (716) 695-8555

Fax: (716) 695-8557

COMMON COUNCIL WORKSHOP AGENDA

February 18, 2021

The following meeting has been scheduled for TUESDAY FEBRUARY 23, 2021:

Meeting will be held in the Common Council Chambers - Due to the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) the meeting will not be open to the public.

6:30 P.M Jeff Zellner - Accountant-Donna Braun - Clerk-Treasurer

Re: RFP - Discussion on Auditors

6:45 P.M. Joe Marranca

Re: Dyngus Day Parade

7:00 P.M. Common Council

Re: General Discussion

onna L. Braun

Respectfully submitted,

Donna L. Braun

City Clerk-Treasurer



February 17, 2021

Council President Robert E. Pecoraro 216 Payne Ave. North Tonawanda, NY 14120

Dear President Pecoraro & Honorable Council:

I am writing this letter to ask for your support in our efforts to bring a Dyngus Day Celebration to the City of North Tonawanda on Monday, April 5, 2021. Due to the outbreak of COVID-19, last year's similar efforts were cancelled.

Our plans would be a day of celebration which includes a parade down Oliver Street and potentially ending at Dom Polski's. We hope you support and approve of this event as it would greatly benefit our local small businesses during these difficult times.

For the parade, we are requesting permission to close Oliver Street starting at 11th Ave through 1st Ave and the presence of the North Tonawanda Auxiliary Police from 4:30pm to 7:30pm on Monday, April, 5 2021. We know that our plans are contingent on the COVID-19 virus, and all proper precautions will be in place during this event to mitigate the spread of the virus and keep the public safe.

Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to working with the city and businesses to make this event a success.

Sincerely,

Joseph Marranca

Chairman of the North Tonawanda Neighborhood Watch

RECEIVED
CITY CLERK'S OFFICE
2021 FEB 18 PM12:51

